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Edlesborough Parish Council (including Edlesborough, Dagnall and Northall) News  

Edlesborough Memorial Hall 

The toilets have now been re-decorated and replacement lights fitted 

Car Parks 

Signs have been erected in the Pebblemoor and Pavilion car parks restricting hours of use between 
11pm and 6am 

Rubbish on the Green  

Due to the excessive amount of rubbish either put into the existing bins or left laying on the ground 
new larger bins have been erected which will still be emptied by the volunteer litter pickers to whom 
the Parish Council are extremely grateful.  

DOG FOULING 

Despite several articles having appeared in ‘Focus’ the whole of the Parish (Edlesborough Dagnall 
and Northall) is still continually being plagued by dog fouling not only on recreation areas but also 
along pavements. The Parish Council or Thames Valley Police would appreciate hearing from anyone 
who may witness any dog fouling not being picked up. A photograph of the dog/owner could lead to 
that person being prosecuted.  

Refuse Collection Service 

From September 2012 AVDC will stop collecting garden waste in the green bags. A 240-litre brown 
bin which can take leaves, weeds, hedge trimmings, grass cuttings, pruned materials and other 
organic garden waste can be purchased from AVDC at a cost of £36 per year which will be emptied 
every fortnight between February and November. Any parishioner interested in receiving this service 
can submit details online at www.aylesburyvaledc.gov.uk/binsaskus or by phoning 01296 585237. 
The current green garden sacks can be used until September 2012. Other changes due to take place 
regarding refuse collections will be notified nearer the time. 

Full details of all General Purpose Committee Meeting and Parish Council Meeting minutes are 
available on the parish website www.edlesborough.gov.uk after they have been approved and signed 
at the following meeting.  
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